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5nd September 2022 

 

 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

Re: Fuel Levy Rate Increase 

In the light of the recent increases in our fuel costs we have had to again reviewed our 

fuel levy. 

Unfortunately, the fuel costs have again gone up, as well as the removal of the fuel excise 

subsidy in October, consequently we need to make a slight adjustment to our fuel levy. 

We have reviewed our fuel levy: 

• From 1st of October 2022, it will increase to 18% 
 

This rate remains one of the lowest in the industry. We will continue to monitor the 

situation, and hope that we can soon reduce our fuel levy. 

We also have an exciting development with a significant improvement to our service 

area we now have an overnight service across the whole of the Eyre Peninsula from the 

Adelaide metro area.  

Please feel free to discuss these changes or any other freight needs you might have with 

either our Adelaide Manager, John Lightfoot on 0408895990 or myself on the contact 

number below.   

As always, we appreciate your business and we look forward to our continuing 

relationship.  

 

Regards, 

 

James Lochert 

Transport Operations Director 

Email:   jamesl@sprintfreight.com.au 

Mobile: 0419216477 


